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Island Park Village Resort Homeowner’s Association (IPVA)
CLUBHOUSE NEWSLETTER JUNE 2016

Hello IPVA homeowners !

Welcome to the 2016 summer and golf season. New this year ,we have a beer and wine alcohol
license for the golf course ,which should generate a nice profit for the club. We also covered the
pool deck and created a nice gathering area with a big flat screen TV. The pro-shop is fully
staffed and the course and driving range are open. Dan (superintendent) says the course is in the
best early season shape ever.

The racket ball court is open to the homeowners, as are the tennis courts free of charge
The golf fees are the same as last year, (512.00) for nine holes .

We will have ladies golf clinics on Wednesdays @ 11 am & 3 pm . Private ,group and junior
lessons are available ,just call Todd @ shop 208-558- 0271. Playing lessons are also available.

The golf shop is also offering a small selection of food items, hot dogs, sausages, chicken wings,
chip and candy - with pop, water and Gatorade .

Both the old and new lounge areas have Wi-Fi and all areas including the decks are open for all
to enjoy .Come out and see the changes and improvements ,say hi to the staff and enjoy this
awesome area.

We are also adding a basketball hoop for % court play on in the tennis courts for use when tennis
is not in play on that court. Play is free to homeowners and guests and open to public for a
nominal fee. Check in at desk.

We will also be adding a volleyball net in the racket ball court for use by homeowners and their
guest on a first come first serve basis with racket ball(Not open to the public). Check in at desk.

We are instituting MOVIE NIGHT ! Saturday June 5th . The movie will be “World Trade Center “ starring
Nicolas Cage and follows two Port Authority police officers as they travel into Tower 1 as everyone is
fleeing . There is unique video footage and perspective on this historic event .The movie will start at
6:30 pm. Popcorn will be served and soda and water will be available for purchase. No alcohol as our
current license does not allow for consumption in our buildings. Open to everyone. We would repeat
this event on the first and third Saturdays of every month; depending on interest.

SEE YOU AT THE MOVIE !l

Lastly, we are looking for donations to the Clubhouse Activity Fund to expand opportunities at
the clubhouse. Any good saleable items would be appreciated. Contact Doug B to coordinate
drop off of items @ 4215 Grandview Rd. , 208-317-1362.

Alert ! Clubhouse is in need of a freezer in good working condition. Contact Todd .

Todd J. Hinnen PGA Golf Professional



